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Republicans Support Granite State Families  
  

Concord, NH – Senator Denise Ricciardi (R-Bedford) released the following statement on the 
passage of Senate Bill 175: 
 
“There has never been a greater need than now for legislation helping children, mothers, and 
families of our state. That is why I am so grateful to my Republican and Democratic colleagues 
in the Senate for their bipartisan support in unanimously passing SB175,” stated Senator 
Ricciardi. 
   
“This bill increases the services covered for pregnant woman to 12 months postpartum, which 
will provide mothers with preventative care, acute care, and mental health care. The 
MOMnibus bill not only helps New Hampshire mothers and their babies, but also our state’s 
economy. That is why this bill is a win for every Granite Stater.  
   
“Mothers need our support, and that is why this bill is simply the right thing to do. As 
legislators, we must help protect mothers, babies, and families, and that is why I am proud to 
support SB175.  I thank all my Senate colleagues for voting with me today to pass this critical 
legislation.”  
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